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HEALTH

A quick note about
appointment
attendance

Consistent care is important for the
health of you and your baby. If you
cannot consistently show up for your
appointments, we may have to transfer
you out of our care, but we will
evaluate this on a case by case basis. If
you cannot make a scheduled
appointment we kindly ask that you
notify us and reschedule.

If you miss an appointment, we will
make three attempts to reschedule for
you. If we do not hear from you after
three attempts, we will assume that
you have ended care with us and send
you a letter as final outreach. If at any

point you'd like to reconnect with us,
please give us a call.
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